
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Matt Warner, Assistant Finance Director 
Don Hudson, Assistant City Manager/Finance Director 
 

DATE:     November 25, 2024 

SUBJECT: 
Presentation on a proposed Grant Application, Acceptance and Management Policy 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Staff will present an overview of a proposed Grant Application, Acceptance and Management Policy to be 
included as part of the City’s Financial Policies. The purpose of the policy is to establish uniform guidelines and 
procedures for City Staff in the development, submission, and management of grant awards.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- PowerPoint presentation of policy highlights.  


